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Madam Chairperson 

Honourable Ministers 

Presidents of the General Assembly and ECOSOC  

Distinguished colleagues from the UN system 

Excellencies and Distinguished Delegates, 

 

Let me thank the Government of Bangladesh and the UN-ESCAP for organizing this meeting 

jointly with my Office. This meeting is mandated by the General Assembly and the ECOSOC as 

part of the preparatory process for the Fifth United Nations Conference on the Least Developed 

Countries. As you may know, it was slated to be held earlier in our schedule, but  had to be 

postponed due to the outbreak of the COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

This Asia-Pacific review meeting provides an opportunity for us to  consider and assess the 

status of implementation of the Istanbul Programme of Action by the countries of the Asia-

Pacific region.  As we chart the course for the next 10-year programme of action for LDCs, it 

also provides an opportunity to  reflect on what works within the region and what does not, and  

to draw  salient lessons for the future.  

 

Excellencies 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

The LDC</M2
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Allow me now to provide a brief overview of the involvement of various stakeholders in the 

preparations for LDC5. They have been fully involved in the preparatory process and will remain 

engaged in the LDC5 implementation, follow-up and monitoring. 

 

OHRLLS is organizing the first ever LDC Future Forum, which will take place in Helsinki from 
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shortly.  I also encourage Member States and other stakeholders to announce new and enhanced 

partnership initiatives and deliverables for LDCs at the LDC5 Conference, which would support 

the implementation of the new programme of action. 

 

I thank you for your attention.  


